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Edwina Leonard

From: Deanna_Foy@health.gov.ie on behalf of Minister's_Office@health.gov.ie
Sent: Thursday 11 October 2018 13:24
To: Edwina Leonard
Subject: New Children’s Hospital.
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11 October 2018  
MSH6019-18  
 
 
 
Ms Edwina Leonard  
eleonard@SDUBLINCOCO.ie  
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Leonard  
 
Thank you for your email concerning the new Children’s Hospital.  I am having the issues you raised 
examined and I will reply back to you shortly. 
 
I hope this is of assistance to you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Simon Harris T.D.  
Minister for Health ******************************************************** 
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